
Important Rabbit Info! 

 

This is just a reminder that Rabbit ID’s are due to the Extension Office by 5:00 pm on June 1st.  

One is enclosed for your convenience.  Below are some items of importance for the Rabbit 

Project! 

 

• Rabbit ID’s are due to the Extension Office by 5:00pm on June 1st.  All rabbits must have 

permanent tattoo identification numbers or letters in the left ear. (Please see pages 90-

91 of the Fair Book) 

• You must declare that you are taking a Meat Pen on the Rabbit ID. Meat Pen rabbits can 

be purchased after June 1st of the current year. Meat Pen rabbits must be in the 

exhibitor’s possession and a head shot photograph, with left ear tattoo visible, submitted 

to the Fair Office as of the entry deadline - July 11, 2022.  

• If you have a rabbit that needs tattooed, please contact Cara Binder at 307-689-8455, 

Meghan Davies at 307-391-1026 or Sharon Adels at 307-682-8181 one of them will help 

you! 

• New this year…. Senior Champion showman in Rabbit and Poultry will be allowed to 

participate in the large animal Round Robin on August 6th at 5:00 pm 

On the back of this letter, you can find the rabbit information from the Fair Book.  If you have 

questions or concerns please contact Sharon Adels at 307-682-8181.   

Please be mindful of the RHDV.  This could be detrimental to your colony.  If you come across 

a deceased rabbit in the wild that you find suspicious, please contact Game and Fish and DO 

NOT TOUCH IT! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


